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of 1200 Seminole Drive 
October 27, 2024 - The City of Fort Lauderdale is LIFTING, effective immediately, the 
Precautionary Boil Water Notice (PBWN) that was issued on Friday, October 11, 2024, following 
emergency repairs to the water distribution system for properties in the vicinity of 1200 
Seminole Drive. The repairs have been completed and bacteriological surveys show that the 
water is safe to drink. 

Neighbors should take the following precautions: 

•	 Prior to drinking or cooking with tap water, flush pipes by letting cold water run for a 
minimum of one minute to ensure that no potentially contaminated water remains inside. 

•	 Dispose of any ice made while the precautionary boil water notice was in effect. If you 
have an automatic ice maker, allow the ice maker to make three batches of ice and then 
discard that ice. 

This is the final update that will be shared on this situation. 

The LIFT is in effect for the impacted properties highlighted in the map below. 

To view Frequently Asked Questions about a Precautionary Boil Water Notice, please visit 
www.ftlcity.info/pbwnfaq. To view the announcement on the City’s website, visit  
www.fortlauderdale.gov/publicnotices.

See next page for map of affected area.

http://www.ftlcity.info/pbwnfaq
http://www.fortlauderdale.gov/publicnotices
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Stay informed in an emergency! Sign up for Alert FTL, which is a free emergency alert program 
that enables the City to provide you with critical information quickly via phone, text and/or 
email. Visit www.fortlauderdale.gov/alertftl or call the City’s Customer Service Center at 954-
828-8000 to sign up. 

http://www.fortlauderdale.gov/alertftl
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